
Conference Announcement 

 

Law Teaching for Adjunct Faculty and New Professors is a one-day conference for 

new and experienced adjunct faculty, new full-time professors, and others who are 

interested in developing and supporting those colleagues. The conference will take 

place on Saturday, April 28, 2018, at Texas A&M University School of Law, Fort 

Worth, Texas, and is co-sponsored by the Institute for Law Teaching and Learning 

and Texas A&M University School of Law. 

 

Sessions will include: 

 Course Design and Learning Outcomes – Michael Hunter Schwartz 

 Assessment – Sandra Simpson 

 Active Learning – Sophie Sparrow 

 Team-based Learning – Lindsey Gustafson 

 Technology and Teaching – Anastasia Boles 

 

Additionally, master teacher Gerry Hess, Professor Emeritus, Gonzaga University 

School of Law, will be on hand for one-on-one mentoring sessions throughout the 

day for a limited number of participants.  Indicate your interest on the registration 

form, slots will be filled on a first-come-first-served basis, and we will notify you 

prior to the conference if you have been assigned a meeting time. 

 

By the end of the conference, all participants will have concrete ideas to bring back 

to their students, colleagues, and institutions.  And each participant will receive a 

copy of Teaching Law by Design for Adjuncts or Teaching Law by Design. 

 

 

Click here for the registration link 

 

 

Click here for the hotel link 

Sheraton Fort Worth Downtown Hotel 

1701 Commerce Street 

Fort Worth, TX 76102 

(817) 335-7000 

 

 

For more information, contact ILTL Co-Directors: 

Sandra Simpson  Emily Grant    Kelly Terry 

simpsons@gonzaga.edu  emily.grant@washburn.edu  ksterry@ualr.edu 

https://secure.touchnet.com/C21490_ustores/web/classic/product_detail.jsp?PRODUCTID=9837
https://secure.touchnet.com/C21490_ustores/web/classic/product_detail.jsp?PRODUCTID=9837
https://www.starwoodmeeting.com/events/start.action?id=1802073067&key=2FED1EDB
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